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This week in Kingfisher Class… 
English: We began the week by learning how apostrophes can be used in contracted 
words and played a game to match the contractions with the corresponding 
expanded words. We used drama to explore events that took place in The Way 
Back Home and then wrote our own version of the journey into space using the past 
tense. 
Maths: Through collaborative learning, we subtracted a single digit number from a 
tens number using a number line. We noticed how knowing our number bonds could 
help us to be more efficient when checking if our calculations were correct. Later in 
the week, we used number lines to bridge across a tens number. We have also used 
Base 10 resources to exchange a ten for 10 ones when subtracting. 
RE: We learnt about the festival of Hanukkah and the importance of light in the 
story. 
D.T: We have been testing out the skills we need for making a sensational salad. 
We learnt how to safely use a grater, peeler and knife.  
Forest School: Photos of our learning can be found at 
https://www.hinghamprimary.org.uk/forest-school/ . This week, we enjoyed a feast 
of hot chocolate, marshmallows, popcorn and drop scones in the session! We also 
learnt how to cook safely on a campfire. 

 

Notices and messages: 
1. Please encourage your child to complete 30 minutes of NumBots every week to 
help them practise their number skills. 
2. Your child should have handed a letter telling you about their nativity costume. 
3. Please encourage and support your child in learning their spellings for the 
Spelling Bee on Wednesday 27th November. 
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